
Dear Parents, 
Welcome to this week’s news. It has been a week 

highlighted by our wonderful Foundation 1 children 

who have all performed to packed audiences of proud 

families. What a treat! 

 

Nursery’s Big Toddle 

Our FS1 children will be 

taking part on a 

sponsored walk around 

our school field on 

Thursday 11th May.  

 

Year 6 SATs 

The time has arrived for our children to sparkle and show 
off all the knowledge they have acquired over their time at 
SPS! We are more than ready ! Please can we remind you 
that attendance and punctuality next week are vital. 
Children need to be on the yard at 8.40am prompt.  

THIS WEEK’S HOUSE 

CHAMPIONS 

SCOOTER ALERT                                                    
Scooters MUST be dismounted before you enter 
school grounds. We are appointing ‘scooter police’ 
and any offenders will be dealt with! Please help us 

to keep our site safe. THANK YOU 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head Teacher Award 
For: Homework 

FS1 Mrs Douglas 

 Alex Swainson Amy Passman 

FS1 Mrs Shepherd 

 Imogen Lynch  

FS2 Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 

 Daniel Hogbin Lucy Jones  Thea Moorhouse 

Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 

 Connor Bottomley Maddie Donnelly Hollie Coulson 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Miss Smith 

 Ruby Ward Joseph Burns Esme Smith 

Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Garratt 

 Lily Watson Abigail Joel Luca Dewing 

Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 

 Alfie Moorhouse Ruby Wildmore Grace Marshall 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 

 Aimee Brewster Ethan Stone Chloe Myers 

Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 

 Jack Farrel Daisy Burns Ellis Maguire 

 

Next Week At A Glance   
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                                                                                

SCSS Archery/Athletics Rec-Y4 3 - 4.15    
SCSS Football Training Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4   
 

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15  
Parent Partnership Meeting 3.15pm  
FILM CLUB: TBC Finish: approx. 4.30 
 

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 
FS1 Big Toddle  
 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8.30am – meet at church 
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Football Training Y3-Y4 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance Club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 

 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

 Skelton Primary School 

 

Friday 5th May 2017 
 

Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs E McLeod 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 

Year 5 Get Cooking                                                                                       

In Cooking and Nutrition, our children learn how to prepare and cook a 

variety of dishes and apply the principles of a healthy and varied diet. 

This week a representative from Quorn visited us and together we 

made chorizo paella, chicken korma, meatball pizza and coronation 

chicken wraps. (Without a sniff of meat!) The air was filled with 

amazing aromas and all the children sampled the dishes. Have you 

tried cooking with Quorn? 

 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance                          

95.6% 

 

 

Well done to Yellow 

1 who achieved 

100% 

 

   Transporter 

Our next Parent 
Partnership 

meeting is on 
Wednesday 10th 
May at 3.15pm. 
Please join us! 

Supervisory Assistant 

Vacancy  

We have a vacancy for a midday 

supervisory assistant. 

Application forms are available 

from the school office. 

 

  

Veggi 

Sausages 

Sausage Roll 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk


Our FS1 children have been stars of the stage this week! They performed lots of different nursery rhymes for the friends and families. 

They used huge clear voices to speak and sang with beautiful singing voices too. Well done to our smallest boys and girls   


